
July 2021
Dear Squires Families,

Welcome back! We are about to put on our capes and soar through a phenomenal year! Our Squires Super Squad 
staff has been diligently working to prepare for the 2021- 2022 school year. We can’t wait to meet you and embark 
on our exciting journey together. We have planned for many new adventures which will include lots of encouraging 
words and engaging experiences for our superheroes in training. Most days we will be flying through friendly skies, 
but occasionally we may experience a tiny touch of turbulence as we implement new techniques. Squires students 
will prevail! Our powerful team of experts will continue to facilitate meaningful instruction equipping students with 
the tools necessary to reach their goals by addressing areas for growth and providing opportunities to demonstrate 
strengths. We can’t wait to see our students fly high!

In addition to this letter you have received your child’s class placement letter. All students will report for the first 
day of school on August 9, 2021. Students will enter the campus through our Multipurpose Room (Cafeteria) doors 
and will be greeted by our staff. Breakfast begins at 7:15 AM. Students will line up on their classroom dot to meet 
their teacher at 7:35 AM. Teachers will escort students to the classroom and begin instruction at 7:45 AM. Students 
will be dismissed at 2:16 PM from designated gates. Designated gates areas signed by grade level. Please see the map 
included to identify the gate your child will use. Please communicate how your child will get home from school with 
your child’s teacher. Keep in mind we are a closed campus. Only staff and students are permitted to enter and exit 
the gates during arrival and dismissal.

We will be traveling through this journey with our fearless Squires families, learning and growing together. Family 
support is imperative to student success. In order to achieve our mission we will need to consistently communicate 
with each other. Please ensure that your contact information is correct within the Infinite Campus portal. We ask 
that you also follow the directions set forth by the teacher to link to Class Tag for school and class updates.

Please plan to join us for Open House on Friday, August 6, 2021. Grades 4 and 5 will be 10:00 AM-11:00 AM. 
Grades 2 and 3 will be 11:00 AM-12:00 PM. Grades K and 1 will be 12:00 PM-1:00 PM. Your child’s teacher will 
present important school and classroom information, as well as answer any questions you may have. Know that I 
will be your tour guide throughout our journey and my goal every single day will be to lead you through the skies 
ahead. Together, we will chart new territories.

Sincerely,

Tiffany Burlacu
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Directions: Please answer the questions below. Your answers will help me plan the best possible lessons for you 
this SUPER year. 

1. What are your superpowers? (What are you good at?)

2. What is your kryptonite? (What do you need help with?)

3. If you had a SUPERHERO name, what would it be?

4. Circle or highlight three attributes you feel are most important for SUPERHEROES.

courage   kindness  x- ray vision 
responsibility  adaptability  grit (never giving up) 

5. Choose one SUPERHERO attribute and explain why it is important for the upcoming school year. If your
favorite attribute is not listed above, you may add it.
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